

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

d, Oct 9, 2013 at 1:24 PM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Janice

Last Name - Davies

Organization Name - CNAM

Comment - I strongly encourage you to support Medicaid expansion in Virginia. It is critically important to expand Medicaid in order to improve the health of our uninsured population and to support the financial stability of our not-for-profit hospitals in Virginia. Sincerely, Janice Davies Ashburn, Virginia

We